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10th July  2015 

Reception 

We had a great day at the Yorkshire Sculpture 

Park on Tuesday.  Which sculpture was your     

favourite? 

 

Next week is our final week before we break up 

for the summer holidays. We have a special  

surprise visitor on Tuesday and the remainder 

of the week will be spent thinking about our 

memories of class 2. 

On Friday the children are allowed to bring in a 

toy to play with in the classroom. As usual 

please ensure this is not a precious or valuable 

toy but something the children are happy to 

share with their friends.  
We finish on Friday at 2.30pm. 

Year 1 

The children loved reciting tongue twisters 

and we will be writing our own tongue 

twisters about animals. We will share them 

with our friends and see how quickly they 

can say them. 

 

Next week we will be looking back at our 

time in class 2.  What has been your       

favourite thing about this year? 

 

We are hoping we might also find some 

time to do some more science experiments 

because everyone enjoyed the ones that 

we did this week so much. 

 

Don’t forget it is Toy Day on Friday. 

  

 

Next week: 

 

If anyone hasn't returned the report slip, we would appreciate it if you could do so.  

Also, could you please provide your child with a plastic carrier bag for all their work books on    

Thursday. Thank you. 

 

Tuesday: Surprise visitor 

Wednesday: Take P.E kits home today 

Thursday: Plastic bag for books. 

Friday: Last day of term—Toy Day 2.30pm finish.  


